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September 23, 2022 

 

Annual Report – Fiscal Year 2022 

Pursuant to N.C.G.S. 93B-2(b1) 

 

To:  N.C. Secretary of the Department of Military and Veteran Affairs 

 

From:  Paul Sherwin, Director, Alarm Systems Licensing Board 

 

 

(9c) The number of applicants with military training, the number granted a license, the 

number denied a license for any reason, and a summary of the reason for denial.  

 

Applicants with military training: 5*; Number granted a license: 5; Number denied a 

license for any reason: 0; Summary of the reason for denial: N/A 

*New license applicants only 

 

(9d) The number of applicants who are military spouses, the number granted a license, the 

number denied a license for any reason, and a summary of the reason for denial.  

 

Applicants who are military spouses: 0; Number granted a license: 0; Number denied a 

license: 0; Summary of reason for denial: N/A 

 

  

 

 

 

End of report 
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